2011 Berman Project
Single-Bed Room Think Tank Event

Columbus Regional Hospital’'s Challenge

Single-bed rooms are becoming a standard in the hospital industry. For patients,
they improve privacy and support improved satisfaction and quality. For hospitals,
they provide opportunity to improve workflow, minimize rework, and balance
staffing to workload.

Solution

An industry shift from inpatient to outpatient care has positioned CRH to offer
single-bed rooms to patients.

How Berman Funds Were Used

A week-long think tank event that brought together leaders throughout the hospital
to develop a process for providing every patient a single-bed room whenever
possible.

What's Next?

CRH will implement the single-bed room project in the fourth quarter of 2011.
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